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Dear Parents and Care-givers, 

 

Semester One reports will be sent home on Monday next week and you have been asked to book a 

session to attend a Parent - Teacher interview to discuss your child’s progress so far this year. 

 

Parent-teacher interviews are a great opportunity to communicate with your child’s teacher and hear how 

your child is tracking academically and socially, relative to their classmates. They are also a great way to 

discuss any troubles or questions you may have regarding your child.  It is important that you take the 

time to think about the things you would like to discuss with your child’s teacher, to ensure you make the 

most of your allocated time. 

 

Parent-teacher interviews give you a great opportunity to: 

 learn more about your child’s academic, emotional and social development 

 get to know your child’s teachers better 

 help your child’s teachers understand more about your child 

 make plans with the teacher about how you can both support your child 

 build a relationship with your child’s school 

 

It is important for your child to be present for the interview so that they are aware what their 

learning strengths and challenges are. During the interview, your child will be asked to set a 

learning goal for English and Mathematics for the rest of the year. 

 

We thank you for your support and participation. 

God Bless, 

 

Kathryn Salkeld 

Assistant Principal 
_________________________________________________________ 

 

 

School Fees 
 

Term 2 School fees are now overdue. Please make 

payment as soon as possible.  If you are experiencing 

difficulty making this payment, please contact the office. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

98% 
Attendance 

Wow!! 

Merit Certificates 
Week ending 10/06/2016 

     

Kindergarten Jwanita Bosco  Lorin Menai 

Year 1   Aroob Fatima  Samuel Rajadurai 

Year 2   Dylan Hur  Joseph El-Khoueiry 

Year 3    Gabriella Batistic Sanjit Bollina 

Year 4   Elvis Nguyen  Vinz Danganan 

Year 5   Juliana Romanos Jacob Faddoul 

Year 6   Samuel Kidane Marnely Pelayo 

As you know the fourth 
Bishop of Parramatta 
Diocese, Most Rev 
Vincent Long Van 
Nguyen will be installed 
this Thursday.    
 
 

There will be space in Prince Alfred 
Park in the city where the liturgy can be 
watched on a big screen, or you could 

watch the Live stream at 
parracatholic.org. 

 

http://raisingchildren.net.au/articles/school_relationship.html
http://raisingchildren.net.au/articles/school_relationship.html
http://parracatholic.org/fourthbishopofparramatta/


Students of the Week 
Week ending 10/06/2016 

 

Kindergarten – Erolin Goodridge 

Year 1 – Farhan Mohammadian 

Year 2 – Maxine Garzon 

Year 3 – Victoria Blandon 

Year 4 – Isaiah Montecino 

Year 5 – Elizabeth El-Khoury 

Year 6 – Mark Bou Francis 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
   

 

Calendar Dates 
Friday 17

th
 June - Athletics Carnival 

Monday 20
th

 June - Reports go home 

- Parent Teacher Interviews 

Tuesday 21
st
 June - Parent Teacher Interviews 

Wednesday 22
nd

 June - Parent Teacher Interviews 

Thursday 23
rd

 June - Parent Teacher Interviews  

Wednesday 29
th

 June - Staff Development Day 

Friday 1
st
 July - Last Day of Term 2 

 

 

  

 

 
 
 
 

Be safe. Be responsible. Be respectful. 
 

Connectivity has become an integral part of everyday life and learning. As students communicate, collaborate, 
create and learn with online and digital tools, the need to educate students about responsible online behaviours 
has become more important than ever. 
 

Launched today, Cyberwise is a Catholic Education Diocese of Parramatta cybersafety campaign aimed at 
providing a range of resources, policies, teaching strategies and tips to support young people nationwide in 
becoming discerning and responsible users of technology and social media.  
 

Designed in collaboration with students and teachers from western Sydney Catholic 
schools, the Cyberwise video and website are valuable resources for all students, 
parents and teachers to encourage cybersafety.  
 

Make sure to watch the empowering video below produced and created by students 
from St Mark's Catholic College, Stanhope Gardens. It is hoped that the video can be 
shared widely across social media channels. 
 

Scan QR Code to watch the video 


